
From: eService@ferc.gov
To: pipeline
Subject: Document Service in CP15-554-000,et al.
Date: Monday, June 13, 2016 2:14:31 PM

This notification is served on you in accordance with the requirements set forth in Section 385.2010 of the
Commission's rules.

On 6/13/2016, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC), Washington D.C., published the following
issuance:

Docket(s): CP15-554-000
                        CP15-554-001
                        CP15-555-000
Description: Letter requesting Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC et al to provide the environmental information to assist
in the analysis of the application for the Atlantic Coast Pipeline and Supply Header Project et al under CP15-554 et
al.

You can view the issuance at: http://elibrary.FERC.gov/idmws/file_list.asp?accession_num=20160613-3026

You may also eSubscribe to the docket number(s) in the issuance  by clicking on the following link to login to
FERC Online.
https://ferconline.ferc.gov/eSubscription.aspx
------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please do not respond to this email.
Online help is available here:
http://www.ferc.gov/efiling-help.asp
or for phone support, call 866-208-3676.
Comments and Suggestions can be sent to this email address: mailto:FERCOnlineSupport@Ferc.gov
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